
 
 

 
 
 
Thursday 2 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Community Members, 
  
 
Welcome to Term 4 in what has started out to be a busy and exciting term. 
Congratulations to our Wakakirri students, Tamia and Ms Crockford for their performance of Racism in Sport 

receiving a National Reconciliation Award. They have also been invited to perform at the Public Education 

Awards Ceremony on 3rd November. 

 

Congratulations to Tamia Blackwell and Sara Crockford on being selected as finalists in the Department for 

Education’s Public Education Reconciliation Award. The winners of this awards will be announced at the 

Public Education Awards Dinner this Friday 3rd November. 

Both of these awards are recognition of all of the extra efforts that our educators make to ensure we are using opportunities like Wakakirri as learning 

experiences for our  

students and to demonstrate examples of how reconciliation can occur.  

It is through these unique messages that we can educate others in our community about how reconciliation 

 can be achieved. Reconciliation at our school is only achieved through collective efforts of a whole 

 community and a desire to change. 

 

Unfortunately our Garden Shed burnt down in the holidays. This has now been demolished. Our bus was also 

damaged and is now awaiting repair. We are currently using a hire bus. We are working with our Facilities 

Manager to have a replacement shed as soon as possible. Our equipment will be replaced once we have a 

place to store items. In the meantime we have a contractor mowing lawns and Travis is borrowing equipment 

from another school.  

 

We are facilitating an Open Morning tomorrow, Friday 3rd November from 9am. Please feel welcome to 

attend and invite other families who may be wanting to enrol their children. 

We are currently in the process of class configurations for 2024. Please ensure that you make any class 

placement requests in writing by Friday 10 November. 

 

Catherine 
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HATS 

A friendly reminder that the ‘No Hat No Play’ policy 
will be applied in term 4. 

School hats are available in the front office for $10. 

 

TRANSITION TO SCHOOL 

New receptions transition days: 

Week 5: Friday, 17 November, 9:00am - 10:30am 

Week 6: Friday, 24 November, 9:00am - 11:30am 

Week 7: Friday, 1 December, 9:00am – 12:30pm 

Whole school transition day: 

Week 8: Friday, 8 December 

COMMUNITY FOOD ASSISTANCE 
  

 

 

 

Positive Behaviour Learning 

 

Huddle Awards – Week 3  

6  
Aaliyah  AIMING HIGH – she has 

been trying really hard in 

class and is determined to 

improve in all areas of her 

learning  

5  
Isaiah  AIMING HIGH & 

RESILIENCE – He has 

shown great improvement 

in his engagement in class 

and his resilience  

4  
Nina  AIMING HIGH - She has 

shown great 

improvements in her 

writing and is engaged in 

all learning  

3  
Tiaan   AIMING HIGH – He has 

shown growth in his 

attitude and his 

commitment to learning   

11  
Aria  ALL VALUES – She has 

consistently demonstrated 

all three of our school 

values  

12  
Jack H  RESPONSIBILITY – He has 

been supportive of his 

peers and shown greater 

responsibility for his 

learning  

13  
Manaki  AIMING HIGH – He has 

had a positive attitude and 

been engaged in all 

learning  

17  
Nika  RESPONSIBILITY – She has 

shown kindness to herself 

and others  

14  
Mason  ALL VALUES – He has 

shown outstanding 

commitment for all three 

of our school values  

 

 



SCHNIPPERS 

This week we had the pleasure of commencing our 

School Nippers or Schnippers program with the 

amazing volunteers and staff of Christies Beach Surf 

Lifesaving Club (CBSLC), supported by our amazing 

teachers and support staff here at CBPS. 

Although the weather was not kind for us on our first 

day with strong winds and big tides, it was fantastic 

that CBSLC were able to come to school so that the 

program could continue. Over the duration of the 

program, when inclement weather is a concern, the 

club has offered the program to continue on site at 

the school. 

It was fantastic to see the kids so enthusiastic, excited 

and engaged while participating in and learning about 

Surf Life Saving. Community engagement is a big part 

of the Schnippers program and it is expected that 

parents attend sessions to support their child, this is 

especially important if your child has particular or 

diverse needs. 

We look forward to our continued engagement with 

the club and to see our children develop new skills and 

confidence while connecting to our local club in our 

beautiful beach environment.  

On a final note we would like to remind families that 

photographing children during Schnippers is not 

permitted. 

SPORTS DAY 

Our Sports Day is scheduled for next Friday 10th 

November. Please return lunch order forms by next 

Monday, 6th November.  

Currently very hot weather is forecasted for the day. If 

the day is to be postponed we will communicate this  

with our school community early next week. 

 

FUNDRAISING DATES 

 

SCHOOL CARD 

HURRY - CLOSING  24th November 2023 

Low-income families who attend a government school 
can get financial help with school fees (materials and 
services charges) – through the Government School 
Card scheme. 

Applications for 2023 are open. Click on this link for 
more information  

SA.GOV.AU - School Card scheme (www.sa.gov.au) 

 
 

http://www.sa.gov.au/


 

TAIKURRENDI TIMETABLE 
 

 

 

 

 
 


